
                

Invitation to an interactive session with Prof Jeffrey Bergstrand 

The School of Economics and PRISM are very excited to invite you to an interactive session with 

Professor Jeffrey Bergstrand from the University of Notre Dame. Prof Bergstrand is renowned expert in 

the field of international trade and international finance. He is visiting the School in mid-October. 

We have invited Prof Bergstrand to host an informal engagement on current controversies in the global 

economy with our postgraduate students taking International Finance and Problems of Globalisation, 

Industrialisation & Development. 

This will be an interactive session where Prof Bergstrand will cover current trade policy activity, 

monetary policies in a global setting and the international financial situation.  

This is a wonderful opportunity for you to meet and interact directly with one of the leading academics 

in the field of international economics. We have scheduled this session specifically for you all. Please do 

attend.  

Date & time: 16 October 2019, 10 – 11 am 

Venue: School of Economics, University of Cape Town, Seminar Room 


